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Mr Kelvin MacDonald,
Lead Inspector,

The Planning Inspectorate,
Room 3 O/P,

Temple Quay House,

2 The Square,

Temple Quay,

Bristol,

BS1 6PN

26-06-2019

Dear Sir,

As a long term resident of Thanet, and living close to Manston Airport, | would like to respond to
the 'Proposed new requirement 19¢ (dDCO-018) 14th June 2019'. " No passengers air
transport departures can take place between the hours of 09.00 and 12.00 and no passenger air
transport arrivals can take place between the hours of 07.00 and 08.00)".

The restriction being discussed as part of this | feel are too restrictive. Most flights carried out
for 'Budget Type Holiday' airlines are morning flights, the same applies for business flights.

Most of these Holidays type flights are with smaller aircraft, seating between max 170/180
passengers, and business flights are minuscule in seating arrangements.

And in conjunction with 'Revised Noise management. Plan (REP-004) submitted at deadline 8. |
feel that in order to minimise effects to work and school traffic, the times that are busiest in and
around the Airport and surrounds are 07.30-09.30, and therefore the flight take offs might be
able to be changed to 09.00-10.30.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Margaret Nicholls
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